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Section of Pine Boulevard in White Sands Community to Close for Emergency Repairs 

PRINCE FREDERICK, Md. – March 12 2019 – The Calvert County Department of 

Public Works is immediately closing a section of Pine Boulevard in Lusby for 90 days due to 

emergency culvert repairs. The area affected stretches along Pine Boulevard from Barnacle Lane 

to Cathy Court in the White Sands community. 

Work will include replacement of a failed culvert under the roadway. The approximately 

$250,000 project is expected to be completed within 90 days.   

The repairs will not restrict access to homes, but motorists may need to adjust their 

community access points between Saw Mill Road and White Sands Drive. 

For information on Calvert County Government, visit www.CalvertCountyMd.gov or like 

us on Facebook. 
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